

January 9, 2017

Mr. Thomas Handel Executive Director Community Television Network 516 Congress Street Portland, ME 04101

Dear Tom:

We received your request to place one (1) sandwich-style sidewalk sign board on the sidewalk in front of your space at 516 Congress Street.

We think this is a great idea. This letter shall serve as Landlord approval for placing the sign board on the sidewalk in front of our building, subject to approvals and permits by the City of Portland.

Thank you,

Péter Pachios